
Letter of Support for Tobacco Cessation 

Program 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

We are committed to supporting the health and well-being of our employees. As part of this 

commitment, we are excited to announce our new Tobacco Cessation Initiative aimed at 

providing resources and support to help you quit smoking or using tobacco products. 

This program includes: 

• Free access to smoking cessation programs and resources. 

• One-on-one counseling sessions with trained professionals. 

• Workshops and group support sessions. 

• Incentives for participating in the cessation program. 

If you are interested in taking advantage of these offerings, please contact [Program 

Coordinator's Name] at [Contact Information]. Your health is our priority, and we are here to 

support you every step of the way. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our team. Together, we can work towards a healthier, 

smoke-free workplace. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name]  

[Contact Information] 


